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Welcome back to you all and hope you have had a very enjoyable summer break.


We would like to take this opportunity to welcome new teachers Miss Adshead and Mr Pretty to the school. They will be teaching in Year 4 and Year 3 respectively and we look forward to supporting and nurturing the next generation of Quinton teachers. We also welcome Mr Watkins, who is the new Assistant Head Teacher and he will be teaching in Year 6 and supporting in Years 4 and 5 too.


We also welcome those children who have joined us from other schools this September as well as the next generation of pupils in reception who are about to embark on their educational journey.


We are very excited about the new school year as we know the children are going to have a great time and have lots of fabulous experiences which will definitely motivate them to learn lots!





Mrs S Cosgrove & Mrs J Bruten














Coffee Morning 


Each year group chooses a charity that they would like to support throughout the year and Year 6 have chosen to raise funds for MacMillan through their national coffee morning. This will take place on Friday 29th September. We shall be available to meet parents and carers and answer any questions you may have at this time and will then have our usual ‘meet the Head’ coffee morning next half term.


�





Free School Meals


All children in KS1 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals. As children enter Year 3, charges will be made for school dinners. If you are in receipt of certain benefits, you will be entitled to free meals. Please speak to the office staff for further advice on this matter.





School Uniform


The children, as usual, look lovely in their uniforms. Thank you all for following the Uniform Policy and ensuring that the children all have the correct attire. A reminder though, that trainers are for outdoor PE only and should not be worn as part of the normal day. 





Lunchtime Menus


A reminder that there have been changes to the menus this term. These are available to view on the school web site, in the entrance hall and in the main hall. Please discuss with your child their choices each day as there is a three week cycle of menus. 





�Text Messaging and Emergency Numbers


Can you please update any new numbers and addresses as we are finding it difficult to contact some parents in an emergency as the numbers we have are no longer in use. Many thanks.





Numeracy Morning


We will be holding our annual numeracy morning on Friday 5th October starting at 9.10am for KS1 pupils and 10.10am for KS2 -  both sessions are for an hour. We look forward to seeing you there.


 �





School 


Music lessons will continue on guitar, flute and clarinet with Mr Hickman and Mrs Tabrett. Please ensure payment for music lessons is made at the start of each term and encourage your child to practise regularly at home. Concert dates will be arranged with the music staff when they return to school and we will inform you of these as soon as they are confirmed.





After school clubs will re-start next week. We can offer these clubs, free of charge to a maximum of 16 children. We will keep waiting lists for clubs that are over subscribed and invite these pupils to the next set of clubs. Attendance is essential as these clubs are very popular and we ask parents to support us with this. Please inform the office promptly if your child no longer requires a place that they have been allocated as this space will be filled by another child. Thank you for your co-operation with this. Clubs will run until October half term as follows:


Monday	Multi Skills (mixed)	Years 1 & 2


Tuesday	Football (mixed)	Years 3 & 4


Wednesday	Girls Football		Years 5 & 6


Thursday	Badminton (mixed)	Years 3 & 4


Friday		Boys Football		Years 5 & 6





Please remember to visit the school website for updates as to what is happening at school � HYPERLINK "http://www.quintonchurchprimary.co.uk" �www.quintonchurchprimary.co.uk�





Spanish lessons will return this term. We have a few spaces available for pupils from Year 1 upwards. This is run by an external provider who organises the lessons and payment is made directly to them. If you would like your child to participate in these lessons, there are letters available in the office. If the clubs are oversubscribed, we will keep a waiting list for future clubs.





At the end of the day, please could we remind people collecting pupils from school to stand outside the main area of the playground and leave the pathway up to school clear in order that we can bring all the pupils safely to the playground to dismiss them at the end of the day. Also scooters, bikes, skateboards should not be ridden in the playground at any time in order to keep everyone safe. Please inform the office as soon as possible if there is a change to the arrangements for collecting pupils or if you are running late – the safety of your children is paramount. Thank you for your co-operation with this.











Prayer for the Start of Our New Term





Loving God, let me be strong today as I meet new people in new places.





Make me brave when I am worried.





Show me how to learn from all those around me.





And help me do my very best.





Amen





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://images.clipartpanda.com/cross-clip-art-7iaKdRp5T.jpeg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Diary Dates: 


11/9/17		Clubs start


13/9/17		Photographer in (and siblings)


26/9/17 	MacMillan Coffee Morning – all welcome


26/9/17	Phonics/Reading Meeting for Reception and Year 1 Parents 2pm in school hall.


06/10/17 	Numeracy Morning – details above


13/10/17	Harvest Festival at Christ Church Year 4 Parents/Carers welcome 9:15am


18/10/17	Parent’s Evening – details to follow


19/10/17	Parent’s Evening – details to follow


19/10/17	Pupils finish for half term


20/10/17 	Inset day for staff


30/10/17	Children return to school


16/11/17	Parents meeting for prospective parents for children starting school September 2018


17/11/17	Science Morning 9:10 KS2 10:10 KS1


14/12/17	KS1 Nativity to parents/carers 2pm and 5pm at Christ Church


18/12/17	100% Attendance Assembly


22/12/17	Christmas Service at Church Year 5 parents/carers welcome 9:15 am


22/12/17	School finishes for Christmas holidays


08/01/18	Pupils return to school














